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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

NAVY LEAGUE NEWS
F O R T  L A U D E R D A L E  C O U N C I L
October 2024

Dear Navy League Members,

On the evening of Wednesday, 
September 18th, we had the 
privilege of hosting Sea Cadet 
Night, an event that touched us all 
deeply. The inspiring stories these 
remarkable young men and women 
shared left a lasting impression on 
everyone in attendance.

The Sea Cadets’ positive messages and experiences were 
a refreshing reminder of their commitment, especially as 
they recounted their Summer Training adventures. Their 
journeys took them across the country, and one Sea 
Cadet ventured to Canada. Their dedication to continued 
education and training throughout the summer is 
commendable, shaping them into tomorrow’s exemplary 
citizens and leaders.

We sincerely thank Sea Cadet Commanding Officer 
Rosa Ryan and her dedicated team for their unwavering 
commitment. Their countless volunteer hours guiding 
these young cadets deserve our highest praise.

Our Sea Cadet Building Fund Capital Campaign 
continues, and your support is essential. We encourage 
you to invest in the future of these outstanding young 
people by attending our upcoming fundraising events. 
Please mark your calendars for Saturday, October 12th, at 
7:30 AM, when we will host the “Pursuit of Honor, Courage 
& Commitment 5K Run/Walk” at Hollywood Beach. Your 
participation means the world to us, and I look forward to 
seeing you there.

We are always seeking volunteers to help with events 
throughout the year. If you’re interested in contributing 
your time and skills, please get in touch with any member 
of our board. We’ll also discuss donation opportunities 
at our next dinner meeting, scheduled for Wednesday, 
October 16th.

I am excited to announce that Rich Washburn, a technology 
researcher and IT professional with expertise in artificial 
intelligence, cybersecurity, and digital forensics, will be 
our next guest speaker. His insights will surely be of great 
interest to all.

In This Issue...

Thank you once again to all our members for your 
steadfast support of our servicemen and women and our 
Sea Cadets. Your dedication to our shared mission is truly 
appreciated.

With warm regards,

 
SEMPER FIDELIS: “Always Faithful”
Abiud “Abi” Montes
President
Fort Lauderdale Council
Navy League of the United States



Rich Washburn is a technology researcher and IT professional with deep-rooted expertise 
in artificial intelligence, cybersecurity, and digital forensics. His journey in technology spans 
from the intricate domains of IT disaster recovery and digital forensics to leading-edge AI 
consultancy. Rich is recognized for his ability to bridge complex technological concepts 
with practical business applications, particularly in AI.

As a Certified Ethical Hacker (CEH), Rich brings a unique perspective to cybersecurity, 
blending “creative” techniques with AI advancements to enhance security protocols. 
His work in digital forensics has been pivotal, unraveling digital evidence in intellectual 
property disputes, financial fraud and human exploitation cases.

Rich’s passion lies in leveraging AI to transform businesses and startups, guiding them 
to utilize AI for strategic advantage. His experience cuts across sectors like Financial 
Services, Healthcare, and Retail, where he has implemented AI-driven solutions for 
enhanced efficiency and security. This multifaceted professional is not just a technologist 
but also an innovator at heart, with ventures like Tap2Space and Firefly reflecting his creative engagement with 
technology.

Above all, Rich Washburn is committed to continuous learning and sharing knowledge in the ever-evolving 
landscape of AI, cybersecurity, and digital forensics, believing in the power of innovation to change the world.
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To join and maintain membership in a Navy League council, an individual must be a member in good standing with the 
Navy League of the United States. It is incumbent upon the member to maintain current national membership.

From page 2-10 of the Navy League of the United States Operations Manual revised November 6, 2021:

“II.D.6. A council may establish local dues or membership fees as it may deem to be appropriate but such dues or fees 
must be in addition to, not in lieu of, the national dues.”

Join the Navy League:
FtlNavyLeague.org/JoinUs
https://ftlnavyleague.org/joinus

MEMBERSHIP

Jim Tobin	 10/6
David Rosenbaum	 10/8 
Hope  Ruslin	 10/9
Lynn Elsasser	 10/10
Luis Vela	 10/12

OCTOBER 16TH DINNER MEETING GUEST SPEAKER RICH WASHBURN
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, CYBERSECURITY AND DIGITAL FORENSICS EXPERT

Greg Madonna	 10/17
Jim Black	 10/21
Lori Andrus	 10/26
George Moraitis	 10/29
Jenna Hague	 10/30
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beneeting the

Wounded Warrior Project

and Fort Lauderdale Sea Cadets

Saturday, October 12th, 2024

Hollywood Beach

Register at:
http://honor5K.org

Managed by:
Precision Running Events



NAVY LEAGUE NEWS – 4

SEA CADET NIGHT
SEPTEMBER 18, 2024

Our September 18th Dinner meeting at the Lauderdale Yacht Club was held jointly with Broward County Council. The 
event featured our Fort Lauderdale Division Sea Cadets describing their summer training experiences, accompanied 
by a PowerPoint presentation with action pictures. Cadets Carroll, Brown, Fuentes-Montanez, Engelhardt, Lorzeille, 
and Wolff all gave excellent presentations about their summer training. 

SN David Brown

PO3 Liam Englehardt

CPO Rebecca Carroll
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SEA CADET NIGHT
SEPTEMBER 18, 2024

continued

All Cadets thanked our Council for sponsoring the Sea Cadet Program.  We had great attendance from the Navy 
Talent Acquisition Group Miami, NRC Miami, and the local Coast Guard Commands. I think all in attendance came 
away feeling a great sense of pride in our Sea Cadet program.

SA Daniel Wolff

PO2 Sophia Lorzeille

PO1 Fuentes Montanez
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SAVE THE DATE

Saturday, January 25, 2025,
Westin Fort Lauderdale Beach Resort

Evening in Thailand
at the Seven Seas Gala
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The USS Fort Lauderdale Commissioning Committee is honored to be
 a sponsor of  the YMCA 10th Annual Veterans Day Salute

VETERANS DAY BREAKFAST
A CELEBRATION TO HONOR OUR VETERANS

Friday, November 8, 2024
9:00 am - 11:30 am

Bonaventure Town Center Club
16690 Saddle Club Rd., Weston, FL 33326

Reservations for Non-Military
Minimum $50 Donation

Please RSVP and in the “Military Branch Served” write “Donation”
Complementary Entry for Veterans

RSVP REQUIRED
http://YMCAsouthfl orida.org/veterans-breakfast/

CONTACT FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

Aimee Fretwell
AVP Corporate Events & Community Relations
Association Office, 900 SE 3rd Ave, Ste 210
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316
954.334.9622 ext.1045
afretwell@ymcasouthflorida.org
YMCASouthFlorida.org
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A VIEW FROM THE BRIDGE
U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps, Fort Lauderdale Division

LTJG Rosa Ryan, USNSCC
Commanding Officer

United States Naval Sea Cadets Corps
FORT LAUDERDALE DIVISION & TRAINING SHIP RADFORD

Sponsored by the Fort Lauderdale Council of the Nay League of the United States
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 21101, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33335-1101

Headquarters:  300 S.W. 25th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315

The Fort Lauderdale Division of the Sea Cadets has had a busy month! On September 18th, we had a packed dining 
room for our Annual Sea Cadet Night at the Lauderdale Yacht Club. We welcomed military guests from NTAG Miami, 
USCG District Seven, and USMC Recruiting. The six Cadets who spoke did a fantastic job describing their experiences 
during their summer training evolutions, accompanied by a PowerPoint with great photos. We even had a fashion show 
featuring sea cadet uniforms from other countries. The audience was enthralled with the Cadets’ reports! 

On September 21st, we took a field trip by bus to the South Florida Air Expo at the Opa Lock Executive Airport. Cadets 
toured aircraft and flew flight simulators, and it was a fabulous opportunity for them to learn about careers in aviation. 

On September 28th, we had a drill at USCG Station Fort Lauderdale, where Cadets practiced marksmanship and rifle 
drill team and learned about first aid and casualty triage from former Sea Cadet Luke Han, a registered nurse and EMT. 
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A VIEW FROM THE BRIDGE
continued

Cadets also trained in seamanship aboard the Navy League boat Archer, where they practiced nautical knot-tying, line 
handling, and man-overboard drills. It was an exciting morning. 



NOVEMBER 20TH DINNER MEETING GUEST SPEAKER
MAJ. GREGORY W. MATEO 
COMMANDING OFFICER  

U.S. MARINE CORPS RECRUITING STATION, FORT LAUDERDALE
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Major Gregory W. Mateo was born in Berkeley, California and graduated from the United 
States Naval Academy in May of 2012. Following graduation from The Basic School, the 
Infantry Officers Course, and the Light Armored Reconnaissance Leaders Course, Major 
Mateo reported to 3d Light Armored Reconnaissance Battalion as a platoon commander. 
In October of 2014, Major Mateo deployed as the LAR platoon commander for BLT 2/4 
on the 31st Marine Expeditionary Unit. 

In December 2015, Major Mateo reported to I Marine Expeditionary Force to begin the 
pre-deployment workup with Task Force Al Asad. Following graduation from Foreign 
Weapons Instructor Course, Major Mateo deployed to Al Asad Air Base in support of 
Operation Inherent Resolve where he served as the infantry tactics advisor and task 
force security section leader. Following re-deployment to California, Major Mateo served 
as the assistant operations officer at 3d Light Armored Reconnaissance Battalion. 

In July of 2017, Major Mateo reported to the Naval Postgraduate School in Monterey, 
California. While at NPS, his research focused on modeling and simulation analysis of emerging small unmanned aerial 
vehicle threats, weaponized opioids, and the effectiveness of friendly counter-systems and mitigation methods. He 
graduated in June of 2019 with a Master’s Degree in Science in Operations Research. 

In July of 2019, Major Mateo reported to 2d Battalion, 5th Marines in Camp Pendleton, California. He served as the 
assistant operations officer from July of 2019 until April of 2020. Major Mateo served as the battalion operations officer 
while 2d Battalion, 5th Marines was deployed as the ground combat element of SPMAGTF-CR-CC 20.2 from May to 
October of 2020. While deployed, the battalion supported multiple operations and exercises across seven countries. 
In November of 2020, Major Mateo reported to 3d Battalion, 5th Marines and assumed command of Weapons Company. 
Following the completion of the battalion’s pre- deployment workup, he deployed to Okinawa, Japan as part of the 31st 
Marine Expeditionary Unit. While deployed, the 31st Marine Expeditionary Unit supported multiple theater security 
cooperation events, as well as service-directed experimentation training. 

Following his assignments in 5th Marine Regiment, Major Mateo reported to I Marine Expeditionary Force Expeditionary 
Operations Training Group in January of 2022. During this assignment, he served as the assistant operations officer and 
amphibious raids branch officer-in-charge. 

Major Mateo’s personal decorations include the Navy and Marine Corps Commendation Award with gold star and the 
Navy and Marine Corps Achievement Medal with gold star. He and his wife, Colleen, have three children.
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SEA CADETS
BY THE NUMBERS

The following statistics represent typical annual data from the U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps.

380+ TOTAL UNITS 
IN 47 STATES,
Guam, & Puerto Rico

 11,000+ 
CADETS SERVED ANNUALLY

AGES 10-18

36% OF CADETS REPRESENT 
ETHNIC MINORITIES

23% OF CADETS COME FROM 
INNER CITY COMMUNITIES

23% OF CADETS ARE FEMALE

While cadets are not required to join the military after graduation:

OVER 650 FORMER CADETS CHOOSE TO 
SERVE THEIR COUNTRY EVERY YEAR. 
500 of these cadets choose to serve in the United States Navy

3,000+ VOLUNTEERS FROM ACROSS 
THE NATION SPEND OVER 238,000 
HOURS VOLUNTEERING EACH YEAR. 

Our volunteers hail from diverse backgrounds. Many of our volunteers are active duty, 
reserve, or retired servicemembers. Over 360 of our volunteers are serving active 
duty and reserve in the U.S. Military. Our volunteers serve in a variety of areas including 
in their local units, during advanced trainings, and for their regional staff. 

T R A I N I N G       U N I T        R E G I O N A L

Cadets who achieve the rank of E-3 as Sea Cadets 
are eligible to graduate U.S. Navy and U.S. Coast 

Guard recruit training as an:

E-3 / SEAMAN 
This encourages cadets to both join the U.S. Navy and remain in 
service longer while reducing life-cycle training costs per sailor. 

$14,000
IN RECRUITING & LIFE-CYCLE COSTS

-Former CNO Gary Roughead

• 250 Enlist in the U.S. Navy*
• 130 Matriculate to the United States     

Naval Academy**
• 100+ Are Accepted to  Naval Reserve         

Officer Training Corps (NROTC)*

• 150 Enlist in other military branches 
• 30 Matriculate to other service          

academies
• 30 Accepted to other ROTC programs
• 300+ Attend 2-4 year universities

Cadets make great decisions about their futures 
IN A TYPICAL YEAR:

U.S. NAVY                                                         OTHER***

*Source:  NRC Analytics 2010-2018
**Source: USNA OIR 2010-2018

***Source: Graduating Cadet Surveys 2015-2019

EACH SEA CADET SAVES 
THE  U.S. NAVY

ACCORDING TO THE U.S. NAVAL ACADEMY: 

10% – 12%
OF EACH INCOMING CLASS OF MIDSHIPMEN 

ARE FORMER U.S. NAVAL SEA CADETS. 

IN A TYPICAL YEAR:
1,000 CADETS FINISH HIGH 
SCHOOL AND GRADUATE 
FROM THE USNSCC
These remarkable young men and women often 
choose to  serve in the military, attend universities 
and trade schools, or serve their local communities 
through frontline careers. 

360+ MILITARY VOLUNTEERS 
INCLUDING 230+ ACTIVE AND RESERVE 

VOLUNTEERS FROM THE U.S. NAVY
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U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps, Spruance Division
Buy-a-Brick Fundraiser

The Navy League of the United States, Fort Lauderdale Council invites you to become a 
permanent part of the new Mary N. Porter Sea Cadet Training Center by purchasing a 

commemorative brick; an easy way to leave a lasting family legacy.

Your custom brick could be engraved with your family name, a cadet or former cadet’s
name and year of graduation, your business name,  your organization name, or you could 

choose to engrave a brick in honor of someone special, a veteran, or in memory of a loved one.
*Engraved symbols are an additional $5. Choose from the symbol gallery: 

https://www.bricksrus.com/products/symbols/

Engraved bricks are available in two sizes:
4 x 8 = $100/$105* donation
8 x 8 = $225/$230* donation 

Use the online ordering system at: www.bricksrus.com/donorsite/seacadets
or

Please complete and mail the attached order form with your check made payable to:
NLUS-FLC (Navy League of the U.S. Fort Lauderdale Council) 

PO Box 350625, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33335-0625

(All donations are tax-deductible) 

Ask us 
about 

custom 
logos

Architect’s rendering of 300 SW 25th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale – North elevation
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Please return this order form with your check made payable to:  
NLUS-FLC (Navy League of the U.S. Fort Lauderdale Council) 

PO Box 350625, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33335-0625

(All donations are tax-deductible) 

Total Amount Enclosed: 

Donated by: Phone: 

Email: 

THE NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES, FORT LAUDERDALE COUNCIL WAS FOUNDED IN 1959 AND HAS BEEN DESIGNATED BY THE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE AS A 501(c)(3) CHARITABLE 
ORGANIZATION, FEI#59-1412425.  A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE 
WITHIN THE STATE: 1-800-435-7352.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION  BY THE STATE OF FLORIDA

21 characters per line or 18 characters with symbol/clipartSymbol

Indicate below how you want your 4 x 8-inch brick engraved. 
One character (letter, number, punctuation mark or space) PER SPACE
*additional $5 charge for engraved symbols

4” x 8” -
$100/$105* 

Indicate below how you want your 8 x 8-inch brick engraved. 
One character (letter, number, punctuation mark or space) PER SPACE
*additional $5 charge for engraved symbols

8” x 8” -
$225/$230* 

In addition to the text above, I would like to include an engraved symbol from the 

BricksRUs symbol gallery: 
* Please add $5 for engraved symbols                    https://www.bricksrus.com/products/symbols/ 

21 characters per line or 18 characters with symbol/clipartSymbol

Yes, I would like to reserve a permanent commemorative brick for the 
Mary N. Porter Sea Cadet Training Center.



CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FOR THE , iiff.! 

MARY N. PORTER 
SEA CADET TRAINING CENTER 

o O O O 0

BUILDING 
LEADERS BEGINS WITH YOU. 

A capital campaign to fund the construction of the Mary N. Porter 
Sea Cadet Training Center 
__ Yes, I want to support the Capital Campaign to build a new Sea Cadet Training Center in 

Fort Lauderdale. My gift will enable the Navy League of the U.S. to provide a home for 
excellent youth programs that foster leadership, academic skills and civic responsibility. 

__ Please contact me about naming opportunities at the new Mary N. Porter Sea Cadet 
Training Center. 

I would like to make a one-time tax-deductible contribution in the amount of: 

e $100 e $500 • $1,000 e $5,000 e $10,000 e $25,000 e $50,000 e Other
Make check payable to the Novy League of the United States - Fort Lauderdale Council.

Fill out the form below if you are paying with a credit card. Contributions are tax deductible as provided by law. 

Credit Card _Visa _ MasterCard _ American Express I would like to make the following pledge: 

Card# _________________ _ Name (as you would like to be recognized) _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ 

Exp. Date ____ _ Security Code ______ _ 
In honor of _________________ _ 

In memory of ________________ _ 
Name on Card ________________ _ 

$ is enclosed. 
Signature __________________ _ 

Address ____________________ _ 
Total amount of $ to be paid as follows: 

Amount$ on (date) 
City __________ _ State __ Zip ____ _ 

Amount$ on (date) 
Phone _________ _ Email _________ _ Amount$ on (date) 

Signature ______________________ _ Amount$ on (date) 

NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES - FORT LAUDERDALE COUNCIL 
P.O. Box 350625 I Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33335-0625 I 954.522.8995 I seacadetbuilding@gmail.com 

www.FTLNavyLeague.org I www.FTLSeaCadets.org 

THE NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES - FORT LAUDERDALE COUNCIL, FOUNDED IN 1959, IS RECOGNIZED BY THE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE AS A 501 (c)(3) 
CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES 

BY CALLING TOLL FREE WITHIN THE STATE, 800-435-7352. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 
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Mr. Eric R. Dawicki, MPA has served as the President and Chief 
Executive Officer of Northeast Maritime Institute since 1995. 
He also currently serves as the Commonwealth of Dominica 
International Maritime Registry President and CEO. He has served 
in both the United States Coast Guard Reserve and the United 
States Merchant Marine.  He attended Arkansas State University 
and The American University.

During his tenure at Northeast Maritime Institute, Mr. Dawicki 
has been responsible for overseeing its growth from an exam 
preparation facility to a full-service Maritime Education and Training 
Institution, providing quality education to mariners at all levels. He 
created a vision and follow through for NMI to become the first 
private maritime college in the United States and has recently 
developed the concept and architecture the most comprehensive 
online learning management system in the world for mariners to 
receive compliance training for the International Convention on Standards of Training and Certification for 
Watchkeepers and Seafarer’s (STCW).

Mr. Dawicki has advised numerous shipping companies, government agencies and industry associations on 
regulatory trends and compliance programs. Mr. Dawicki is regarded as a leader of industry and has also 
participated on numerous delegations at IMO Committee meetings and subcommittee meetings annually 
since 1996. He continues to serve as the lead delegate on Government delegations to the United Nations’ 
International Maritime Organization (IMO).

As President of the Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, a full-service International Ship Registry, 
Mr. Dawicki is responsible for overseeing all vessel-related services, including technical, statutory, inspection, 
registration, corporate and manning certification services. This includes the implementation of international 
regulatory and legal instruments as they apply to each vessel, its crew and its owners and operators.

Mr. Dawicki has been a member of the Board of Governors and an Executive Governor for the IMO’s World 
Maritime University in Malmo, Sweden and served as the Chairman of the 30 year Feasibility Study on behalf 
of the International Maritime Organization. Mr. Dawicki also sits on the Board of Trustees for the United States 
Coast Guard Foundation as a “Lifetime Trustee” or Emeritus Trustee. He previously served on the Board of 
Directors for the American Sail Training Association and was Co-Chairman of the Board. He was also an 
Executive Committee Member of the Board of Directors for the International Maritime Lecturers Association 
through 2001, a World Maritime University industry association. Mr. Dawicki also served a full tenure as 
a member of the United States Maritime Security Advisory Committee post 9/11 under both the Bush and 
Obama Administrations.

DECEMBER 18TH DINNER MEETING GUEST SPEAKER
ERIC R. DAWICKI, MPA

PRESIDENT AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER OF
NORTHEAST MARITIME INSTITUTE



 

Navy League of the United States 
Fort Lauderdale Council 

Social Calendar 2024 - 2025 

 
 
Saturday, October 12, 2024, Pursuit of Honor, Courage, & Commitment 5K Run/Walk 
 Hollywood Beach “Broadwalk”, 7:30 AM Sign Up, or Donate: honor5K.org 

 
Wednesday, October 16, 2024, 6:00 PM, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 

Guest Speaker: Rich Washburn, Artificial Intelligence, Cybersecurity, and Digital 
Forensics Expert, richwashburn.com 

 
Wednesday, November 20, 2024, 6:00 PM, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 

Guest Speaker: Major Gregory Matteo, USMC, Commanding Officer, United State 
Marine Corps Recruiting Station, Fort Lauderdale 

 
Wednesday, December 18, 2024, 6:00 PM, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 

Holiday Celebration & Toys for Tots Campaign 
 Guest Speaker: Mr. Eric R. Dawicki, President & CEO, Northeast Maritime Institute 
 
Saturday, January 25, 2025, Seven Seas Gala, Westin Fort Lauderdale Beach 
 Guest of Honor: TBD 
 
Wednesday, February 12, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, March 19, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, April 23, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, May 14, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, September 17, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, October 15, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, November 19, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
 
Wednesday, December 16, 2025, Dinner Meeting, Lauderdale Yacht Club 
 Guest Speaker: TBD 
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Gary Pirtle Realtor
Website:  WWW.GARYPIRTLE.COM
Facebook:  Gary Pirtle Realtor
Cell:  954-658-7128
gary.Pirtle@floridamoves.com

Coldwell Banker Commercial Real Estate Associate
Residential Real Estate Palm Beach and Broward Counties

Military Relocation Professional • Hometown for Heroes Specialist
Retired Navy – SEABEES CAN DO
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American Hero Mortgage is a company that affiliates with realtors, lenders and other real estate-related service 
providers who offer rebates and discounts to the Heroes who serve our nation and its communities every  day.

Real Savings & Rewards For Our Nation’s Heroes 

CALL US TODAY
754•202•4376
CALL US TODAY
754•202•4376

·No Mortgage Insurance
·100% Financing
·$0 Lender Fees

Consolidate your credit card debt  
or make home improvements

WWW.AMERICANHEROMORTGAGE.COM 12323 SW 55TH AVE #1002, COOPER CITY, FL 33330  NMLS #360691

BUYING•SELLING•REFINANCINGBUYING•SELLING•REFINANCING

Contact me today to discuss your housing 
options as a military service member. 

As an MRP, I can help with:
Quick relocations

VA financing

Military benefits

BAH rates

VA loan limits

Military processes and procedures

Contact me today! 

Morris Newman, MRP
United Realty Group 
newman183@aol.com 

954.806.3677

Contact me today to discuss your housing 
options as a military service member.

Hello, I am your Military Relocation Professional.

 



Lynn Atkinson, Editor
Jim Black

Elaine Hogg
Elaine Nasta

Oscar Romano
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EDITORIAL STAFF

FORT LAUDERDALE COUNCIL
2024 OFFICERS

FORT LAUDERDALE COUNCIL
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

visit us on the web at   www.ftlnavyleague.org

COMMUNITY AFFILIATES

5700 Griffin Road, Suite 200
Davie, Florida 33314

Main Line: 954.797.0410
Cell: 954.658.7128
Direct Fax: 954.797.0549
Gary@PirtleConstruction.com

www.PirtleConstruction.com

Offices located in Broward, Dade & Palm Beach

CGC 001110

Gary Pirtle, LEEDAP
AssistantVice President

Wednesday, November 6, 2024 3:30 PM EDT
Join Zoom Meeting:

 Meeting ID: 835 3219 1823
Passcode: GoNavy

Wednesday, October 16, 2024
6-7 PM Cocktails • 7-9 PM Dinner Buffet

LAUDERDALE YACHT CLUB
1725 SE 12th Street

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316

Guest SpeakerGuest Speaker
RICH WASHBURN

Artificial Intelligence, Cybersecurity
and Digital Forensics Expert

Guests $55 per person
RSVP Required! Limited Seating!

No later than noon, Friday prior to the meeting.
Call 954-522-8995 or Online at www.ftlnavyleague.org/events

President – Abiud Montes
1st Vice President – Gary Pirtle

2nd Vice President – Barbara Kelleher
3rd Vice President – Aaron Bresnahan

Treasurer – Diana Molina
Secretary – Elaine Nasta

Peter Apol
Lynn Atkinson

Jim Black
Pat Du Mont
Dan Gately
Elaine Hogg
Alan Stotsky


